
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES
27 May 1988

Camllo Vergara
535 West 110th St., 2-1
New York, NY 10025

Dear Camilo:

Seymour and I are currently compiling Information and articles for the next newsletter and v/ould
like to include an update on Kea's Ark. We would very much appreciate any help you can give us,
whether in the form of general information or a small column-length article (no more than 200
words). Please let us know at your earliest convenience. We would prefer to have a response by
July 1.

We hope you are well and your tireless efforts to help Kea save the Ark are being rewarded. Thank
you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Cyî hia Pansing
Ass is tant D i rec tor
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